
 

August 6, 2025 

 

 

Dear Lyndsay Deal, 

 

On behalf of the Chi Sigma Iota Counseling Academic and Professional Honor Society 

International (CSI) CSI Days Poster Sessions Committee, we are pleased to inform you that your 

proposal, “The Iota Delta Sigma Chapter of Chi Sigma Iota at Auburn University” has been 

selected for a 2025-2026 CSI Days Poster Session!  Congratulations!   

 

To support the continued preparation and development of your work prior to presenting the Iota 

Delta Sigma Chapter’s project at the ACES Conference, our reviewers offered the following 

constructive feedback: “This poster topic is clearly aligned with the Chapter Legacy Poster 

theme and reflects the importance of honoring your chapter’s contributions.  To make a stronger 

impact, consider refining the content to highlight specific and compelling examples, such as 

signature initiatives, distinctive events, or innovative leadership efforts, that uniquely define the 

Iota Delta Sigma Chapter.  Providing concrete details will help bring the chapter’s legacy to 

life, making it more vivid, memorable, and engaging for the audience.” We ask the members of 

the Iota Delta Sigma Chapter to incorporate this feedback when developing your poster. 

 

Your session is scheduled to be presented on Saturday, October 11th from 8:00-8:50AM, in 

the Grand Ballroom Foyer, during the Association for Counselor Education and Supervision 

(ACES) Conference held in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, from October 8-12, 2025.  We will 

provide presentation boards and pins for you to display your poster during the 50-minute session.  

General guidelines for preparing poster sessions are available on the CSI website. 

 

As the primary presenters, you will serve as our main contact.  Please notify any co-presenters of 

this acceptance and the scheduling details.  Each presenter must be an active member of CSI, 

both now and at the time of the presentation.  Membership will be verified, so please ensure that 

all presenters’ memberships are current. 

 

If you have not already, please register for the ACES Conference at your earliest convenience. 

Registration is open, and Early Bird registration rates are available through August 30, 2025. 

 

Dr. Panagiotis Markopoulos, CSI Poster Session Chair, and Amy Ross, CSI Mission 

Coordinator, will be coordinating the poster sessions during CSI Days.  If you have any 

questions or need further information, please feel free to contact them at 

markopoulosp23@uiu.edu and mission.coordinator@csi-net.org, respectively.    

 

Thank you for submitting your proposal this year.  We appreciate the opportunity to sponsor a 

session that advances CSI’s mission. 

 

https://www.csi-net.org/page/Preparing_Posters
https://acesonline.net/aces-national-conference/


 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

  

~Dr. Panagiotis Markopoulos, CSI Poster Session Chair 

~Dr. Linzy S. Andre, CSI Poster Session Committee Member  

~Dr. Kristin Mouttet, CSI Poster Session Committee Member 

~Ms. Amy Ross, CSI Mission Coordinator 

 
cc: Holly Moorhead, CSI Chief Executive Officer 


